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RE: DA2023/1757  Forest Way FRENCHS FOREST NSW 2086

I strongly object to the proposal of replacing the pedestrian traffic lights crossing with an
overpass and lift.
Pedestrians who are physically unable to climb stairs, people with prams, bikes, wheelchairs
and heavy shopping should not have to wait for a lift (if it just happens to be working). It is
unhealthy crowding people into one lift  I have witnessed on two occasions the lift on Pittwater
Rd outside Warringah Mall being out of service. How are pedestrians who cannot use the
stairs going to cross Forestway if the lift is out of service?

There is no problem at present with the crossing lights  Why do pedestrians have to suffer to
keep traffic flowing? Please keep this crossing available for use.




